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| write to provide you with an update regarding the A40 Trunk Road through Lianddewi
Velfrey.

We have completed the Speed limit review and this advised that no changes should be
made to the existing 40 mph speed limit through Llanddewi Velfrey. A bid for funding will be
made in the next financial year to carry out enhancement works that were recommended.
These include repeater speed limit roundel markings and other potential measures including
gateway treatments and a 50 mph buffer speed limit at the western end to help reinforce the
limit.

In the meantime, we are contlinuing to monitor this section of the trunk road in line with the
rest of the network in order to lreview and proactively manage any safety issues.
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